Mr. Paul Klansnic  
TB TS/RELP LLC 
1425 4th Avenue Suite 200 
Seattle, Washington 98101

Subject: Vapor Intrusion Assessment at Troy Laundry, Seattle, Washington

Dear Mr. Klansnic,

Thanks for submitting VAPOR INTRUSION ASSESSMENT REPORT, dated June 28, 2018 and SUPPLEMENTAL VAPOR INTRUSION ASSESSMENT REPORT, dated May 21, 2019.  
Ecology reviewed and evaluated the air sampling data collected in March 2018, presented in the Vapor Intrusion Assessment Report, and the air sampling data collected in February 2019, presented in the Supplemental Vapor Intrusion Assessment Report.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ecology agreed that the results from the two sampling events indicate the indoor air quality were in compliance with MTCA indoor air cleanup levels when the samples were taken in March 2018 and February 2019, respectively.  Ecology, at this time, does not require any further assessment of the indoor air quality at Troy Laundry site.

If you have any further question, please call me at (425) 649-7187.

Sincerely,

Sunny Becker


